NOTICE

The Ministry of Education and Sports recently made
a press release in the News Print Media (New
Vision) of 13™ August, 2018. This information was
communicating to Chief Administrative Officers in
Local Governments about identification of critical
staffing gaps for Science, and Arts Teachers. The
contents were well laid down in the document and
whoever did not understand it, should refer to
Ministry of Education and Sports for clarification.

It should be noted that, this was not an
advertisement.
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